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South Regional — Broward College Library
September 22, 2017

Mr. Kelvin Watson, Director
Broward County Libraries Division
100 S. Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Mr. Watson:

It is the intention of the Friends of the South Regional/Broward College Library to donate two
UXL Power Bar charging tables, valued at $1,832.10, to the Broward County Libraries Division, to
be used at South Regional/BC Library by the public. With increased use of portable electronic
devices, these tables will enable customers to re-charge their devices and complete their task,
while in the library.

Sincerely,

Judith Wilson, Treasurer

954-249-4167
Joysebastian147 @gmail.com
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